
From Your WM 
 

 
As (just) installed Worshipful Master of The Mark Internet Lodge, I share my 
appreciation to W. Bro. Adrian Dimitriu and Bro. Bogdan Sovar, who proudly 
represented The District Grand Lodge of Romania at my installation. 
 
Thank you W. Bro. Royston Morris, W Bro. Alan Breward and all members of the 
Lodge for the trust invested in me for this hard year to come. We'll do great! 
 
My deepest recognition and appreciation for our Grand Master of the District Grand 
Lodge of Romania, R.W. Bro Cristian Mihutoiu for his support and guidance that 
brought me here, will never be forgotten. 
 
Razvan Ocos 
Worshipful Master 

The Mark Internet Lodge 


